[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a camp offered to identified rising 6th graders who are showing a need for a “Jump Start” to be successful in middle school.  
May 1, 2018

Dear parent of ______________________,
We at Hightower Trail are very excited to offer your child the opportunity to get a Husky Jump Start to their sixth grade school year.  This is a county funded 4-day camp that will be staffed by current 6th grade teachers of math.  The camp will be held at Hightower Trail Middle School in a 6th grade classroom.  The day will begin at 9:00AM and conclude at 12:30PM.  Hightower Trail will furnish all supplies and a snack.  You will need to furnish transportation.
The purpose of this camp is to introduce and pre teach some of the beginning activities for the upcoming year.  How to be successful on the weekly math activity which enhances math fluency will be taught.  Students will be encouraged and aided in completion of the required math sheet for the summer.  They will be given their homeroom and locker assignments for the fall.
Students were recommended for this class by the elementary school or identified through academic achievement scores.  We truly hope that you will consider allowing us to host your child in our Husky Jump Start camp and to give your child a Husky Jump Start to the 2018-2019 school year.
Please email laura.montgomery@cobbk12.org your questions.  It will help us to plan if we can have an RSVP, yes or no, via email to laura.montgomery@cobbk12.org  by July 9th.  We are so excited about this opportunity and hope that your child will be able to take advantage of the camp.  
I look forward to hearing from you.
Husky Jump Start for rising 6th graders
9:00AM – 12:30 PM
July 16-19, 2018
Hightower Trail Middle School

Sincerely, 

Laura Montgomery
